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From: Rose Kenny <roseakenny@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 8:46 AM
To: FOIAOfficer <FOIAOfficer@summithill.org>; Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject: FOIA request
 

 
 Good Afternoon Mrs. Stearns, 
 I hope you are having a pleasant weekend. Under the Freedom of Information Act, I kindly request the following information: 
 Any and all correspondence between any board member or members and/ or any unsolicited or undisclosed buyers as well as
interested buyers regarding the sale of Frankfort Square Elementary School and Arbury Hills schools between December  1, 2023-
January  1, 2024.
 I look forward to your response.
 Also, below you will find IL statute 5 ILCS 140 that outlines the process and adherence in Freedom of Information Act requests
and responses should it be needed as a reminder. Thank you for your attention and cooperation in the request. I hope you have a
wonderful and blessed week. https://www.ilga.gov/legislation/ilcs/ilcs3.asp?
ActID=85&ChapAct=5%26nbsp%3bILCS%26nbsp%3b140/&ChapterID=2&ChapterName=GENERAL+PROVISIONS&ActName=F
reedom+of+Information+Act Sincerely, PHIL BLOCK
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